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Staffing Update 
Mrs Baldry who works in our office has made the difficult decision to leave NIANS at the end of this term. She has 

worked tirelessly with us, bringing a wealth of skills, knowledge and passion to the team. While we know this is the 

right decision for Jo and her family, we will be very sad to see her go. 

We currently have an advert for an admin position within the partnership. 

New Trim Trail!!! 
We are very excited to tell you that we are having a new Trim Trail installed on the field!! 

This has been a huge undertaking of work and we have had lots of suppliers visit and put forward their designs. 

Through some negotiation we have managed to secure the old trim trail being removed, the flooring redone and the 

following installed: 

 

 
 

The Friends of Nightingale Infant and Nursery School are donating a whopping 50% of the cost of this project and 

therefore this could not have gone ahead without their continuous hard work and dedication to raising funds for the 

school and ensuring they are allocated to provide the best possible educational enhancement for our children. 

A massive THANK YOU to all those involved and to the entire parent body for continually supporting these 

fundraising events. 

 

You will see materials being delivered and works starting in due course. Mr Lacaille and Mr Pyatt will ensure the area 

is safe and this will mean that parts of the field will not be accessible for the children during this time. 

  

 



 

Christmas Fayre 
Friday 1st December straight after school – Look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

Water in school 
Please continue to send your children to school with a named water bottle with water in it. This is so that they can 
have their bottle in their classroom, available from them to drink from at all times throughout the day. Staff 
encourage children to drink; especially around PE lessons, and when coming in or going out to play outside. Children 
are welcome to drink either milk or water provided by the school at lunchtimes and again, are encouraged to do so 
by staff.  
 

Nuthatch Nursery Illness 
It is that time of year where coughs, colds and other illnesses are everywhere!  

Please can we remind you that Tapestry must not be used to report illness, this needs to be reported either through 

the school office or using ReachMoreParents by Weduc.  Every day of illness should be either telephoned in or 

completed online. 

 

If your child has not slept well or has been given medicine in the morning, please can we recommend that you think 

carefully about whether your child is well enough to come into nursery. This is to safeguard both children and staff.  

 

Nuthatch Nursery Christmas Performance (Fledgling’s Only) 
We are so excited to announce, for our Christmas performance, we will be teaming up with Kingfisher’s to deliver 

you a Twinkly Nativity! 

 
All children need to bring in gold tinsel (for a headband), white top and leggings to wear. Please pop these in a 

named bag and bring these into nursery by Monday 4th December for us to keep safe. We will get the children 

changed before their performances.  

 

To ensure inclusivity and fairness for all, please follow the guidelines above on buying the costume, and refrain from 

purchasing a specific star costume. We will be unable to put your child in a costume that does not follow the 

guidelines above.  

 

We will let you know via the newsletter when tickets are available to book in ReachMoreParents by Weduc.  We are 

so excited to see you all there 😊 Dates and times are shown in the ‘Dates for the Diary’ below.  

 

 

Plea from Kingfisher’s 
At this time of year we find the need for spare clothes increases.  In our reception class we are desperately short of 

small tights, leggings and socks.  If you have any of these items that your child has grown out of we would greatly 

appreciate your donation. 

  



Children In Need 
 

      
 

Clothing Recycling 
There is a recycle bin permanently onsite at school where you can put bags of clothes, shoes and other items. 

 

Please free to drop them in at any time!  

 
 

  



 

Sugar Appeal 
 

 
 

 

Christmas Holiday Tennis Camps 
Action packed indoor holiday camp with Christmas themed team challenges, tennis skills, games and prizes.  All 

equipment is provided and no previous experience necessary.  

 
  



 

Menu 
Our lunch menu is available on our website, including a downloadable PDF - 

https://www.nightingaleinfant.co.uk/parents/school-lunches/ 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 
November 2023 

Wednesday 29.11.2023 
9:00 - Maths Event - come and join Year 1 and Year 2 to see maths in action. Adults 

only please. 

December 2023 

Friday 1.12.2023 Christmas Fayre!  Starting straight after school 

Monday 11.12.2023 Year R – NCMP Height and Weight Screening 

Tuesday 12.12.2023 9:30 - Nativity - Come and join us as Nursery (Fledgling’s only) and Reception retell 

the Christmas story. 

Thursday  14.12.2023 2:00 - Nativity - Come and join us as Nursery (Fledgling’s only) and Reception retell 

the Christmas story. 

Friday  15.12.2023 2:00 - Christmas story and carols at the church - join us to celebrate Christmas with 

Year 1 and Year 2 

Tuesday 19.12.2023 Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Dinner Day 

March 2024 

Monday 04.03.2024 Year 1 and 2 Cricket Festival (10 children, names TBC) 

Wednesday  27.03.2024 Year 1 and 2 Adapted Sports 4 All (names TBC) 

April 2024 

Tuesday  16.04.2024 Year R - NCMP with Vision and Hearing Screening 

Wednesday  17.04.2024 Year R - NCMP with Vision and Hearing Screening 

June 2024 

Monday - 

Friday 

03.06.2024 - 

07.06.2024 
Whole School Sports Week (Please come in PE kit all week) 

Friday 14.06.2024 Year 1 and 2 Athletics Festival (10 children, names TBC) 

July 2024 

Friday 12.07.2024 EYFS Tennis Multiskills Festival (10 children, names TBC) 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nightingaleinfant.co.uk/parents/school-lunches/


 

 

Term dates 
 

 

 
 


